
 

Our Worship theme for this term is PERSEVERANCE 

‘If you can’t fly then run, if you can’t walk then crawl, but whatever 

you do, you have to keep moving forward.’  

-                            Martin Luther King Jr 

         New to you  
We have lots of new to you uniform 

in school in all different sizes. Please 

come and take a look before and 

after every assembly on Fridays. 

We ask for a small donation for each 

item. 

If you have any old, spare uniform in 

good condition we would appreciate 

the donation. 

 

 

 

Reception - 88.4% 

Year 1 – 92.6% 

Year 2 – 93.2% 

Year 3 -92.6% 

Year 4 – 91.4% 

Year 5 – 93.0% 

Year 6-93.2% 

Overall attendance – 92.1%.  We are 

4.9% under our school target. Please 

make sure your child is in school every 

day. If your child needs to take time off 

school, please let the office know 

before 9:30am. 

Thank you.  Miss Dean-Attendance 

Lead 

Goodbyes 

We would like to make you aware 

of some staffing changes that will 

be happening shortly. 

We are sadly saying goodbye to 

our Reception teacher Mrs Cox on 

Friday 28
th

 April as she leaves for 

a new adventure. 

We wish you all the best for 

future! 

 

Coronation Tea Party  

 

Thursday 4
th

 May  

We will be celebrating the Kings 

Coronation in School on the 4th 

May.  

We will provide further 

information closer to the time via 

Facebook and Class Dojo.  

 

School Closure 

The Government announced a ONE 

OFF BANK HOLIDAY on Monday 8 

May to mark the coronation of His 

Majesty King Charles III. 



 

 

Thank you to our Headboy Jan and Headgirl Adriana for their lovely 

words. 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                                  

 

May Day Closure Monday 1
st

 May 

Bike to school day  Friday 5
th

 May  

Coronation Closure Monday 8
th

 May 

Year 6 After SATs 

Party  

Friday 19
th

 May 

Year 6 Leavers photos Tuesday 23
rd

 May 

Choir in assembly Friday 26
th

 May 

School Closes for Half 

term. 

Friday 26
th

 May at 3:30pm 

Inset Day Monday 5
th

 June 

School Re-opens  Tuesday 6
th

 June at 8:45am 

 

  

Parent Support 

 Would like to join onto one of 

the parenting groups on offer? 

Henry (Healthy Eating) 

IY Baby 

Healthy Families: Growing Up 

Healthy Relationship Programme 

Fussy Eaters etc 

If so, please let me know and I 

can refer. 

Free Broadband is being offered 

to all families. Have a look on 

Class Dojo. 

We know families are struggling 

with the cost of living crisis. 

Please come into school and I 

will try to help out where 

possible. Miss Dean. 

Warmer Weather 

 

As the weather warms 

up – Please remember 

to apply sun cream to 

your children before 

school. 


